
KU Medical Center Area Health Education Centers and the Kansas Overdose Data 
to Action Program are introducing Kansas Partners in Opioid Safety (KPOS). 

KPOS is a unique opioid safety initiative for Kansas with two simple goals:
•	Offer tools and resources for opioid safety 
•	Understand successes and challenges your practice and community face with opioid safety.

Utilizing our expertise in health care education, we have created content to deliver in one-on-one 
15-minute sessions with providers. During these sessions we will discuss the most recent research data 
and evidence-based approaches for safe opioid practices.  Topics include: 

•	Chronic Pain Management and CDC Guidelines
•	Maximizing K-TRACS
•	Tapering
•	Medication-Assisted Treatment (MAT)
•	Co-prescribing Naloxone

Continuing education 
credit is available.

KPOS sessions are designed to meet the 
Kansas Board of Healing Arts requirement 

for Category III opioid education
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To discuss participating, e-mail us at ahecpitt@kumc.edu or call our office at (620) 235-4040.

Mary Beth Warren, MS, RN, Executive Director, KU Medical Center Area Health Education Center, KU Medical Center Office of 
Continuing Education and Professional Development
Kylie Smith, MBA, Program Manager, KU Medical Center Area Health Education Center
Paul Hartley, MA, Program Manager, KU Medical Center Office of Continuing Education and Professional Development

Kansas Partners in 
Opioid Safety

This project is sponsored by Cooperative Agreement number NU17CE924998-02, funded by the Centers for Disease 
Control and Prevention

Department of Health
and Environment

KPOS sessions are designed to meet the Kansas Board of Healing Arts 
requirement for Category III opioid education


